Budapest Proceedings

The organisers of the 2014 conference at Budapest are going to publish the proceedings of the conference in the two following numbers of Archivum Ottomanicum. This was the last will of György Hazai, one of the founders of CIEPO, who deceased recently.  
The 2017 issue of AO in which the second group of the papers are included is about coming out (hopefully within a month).  
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